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Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Annual Report 1997
Docket 50-602
Dear Sir,

Please find enclosed a replacement page 3-13 for The University of
Texas 1997 Annual Report. Corrections to page 3-13 of the report consist of
several transcription errors incorrectly categorizing several of the tabulated
doses. These entries have been corrected in a revised version of the report.

Sincerely,

Thomas. L. Bauer

cc:  Region IV
Regional Administrator
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